
MINUTES-JANUARY 17, 2013 

BIG BEND GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT #5 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The January 2013 monthly board meeting of the Big Bend Groundwater Management District #5 
tentatively scheduled for Thursday, January 17, 2013 was cancelled due to a snow storm and a lack of a 

quorum. 
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